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HOT WEATHER POLICY 

Southern Vales Dressage Club Committee has developed a Hot Weather Policy to 

ensure the welfare of horses and riders. 

If the temperature is forecast to be 35c or over in the Noarlunga district 

on the ABC News on the Friday immediately before the event, the event will be 

cancelled. 

Competitors are asked to listen to the weather forecast and visit the Southern Vales 

Dressage Club website for updated information or contact the Convenor (telephone 

number will be listed on the draw) to confirm that status of the competition. 

Notice as to the status of the competition will be posted on the Southern Vales 

Dressage Club website as soon as possible and no later than 12 noon on the 

Saturday before the competition. 

 
 

 
 
 
 


